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N-015-001

Thank you for taking the time to submit your comments on the I-5 CRC

DEIS.

 

N-015-002

Please see response to comment N-008-001.
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N-015-003

Details of the tolling system are still being refined as the project

development enters the final design stage. It is currently not anticipated

that transit users, bicyclists or pedestrians will pay a toll.  Additionally,

certain toll discounts or waivers for other groups have been and will

continue to be considered. The ultimate decision on any tolling options

will be made by both the Washington and Oregon Transportation

Commissions.

 

N-015-004

Thank you for taking the time to submit your comments on the I-5 CRC

DEIS.
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